
Welcome to the final edition of the School Games newsletter for the 

2017/18 academic year. We hope that you have enjoyed being kept up 

to date with the achievements of your pupils in the various            

competitions that we have delivered. 

 

This year has been the busiest one yet, with 111 competitions          

delivered, engaging over 8,100 pupils. Alongside traditional sports 

such as football, athletics and netball, we have introduced a number 

of new sports that have been extremely popular amongst schools. 

 

We have also experienced a great deal of success in County Finals this 

year with medals in athletics, boccia, dodgeball, football, new age 

kurling and tri-golf.  

 

A massive thank you to all schools for their hard work and                 

engagement in the programme and for ensuring that their pupils are 

provided with a variety of opportunities to compete and challenge 

themselves. 

What a year! 


